
Dear Parents & Guardians,

I am delighted to present our quarterly newsletter to all our 
wonderful families. It is our way of shining a light on the many 
exciting developments happening here at the center. Sharing 
these positive updates brings us great joy, and we hope it brings 
you the same happiness.

Communication is a cornerstone of our commitment to you. We 
believe in providing transparency and keeping you well-informed 
about any changes to our current program that might affect your 
experience at Kid-Tastic. Your trust is of utmost importance to us, 
and we are dedicated to making decisions that prioritize your 
family's best interests above all else.

Your support and trust mean the world to us, and we are excited 
to continue this journey together. We look forward to sharing 
more with you in the future.

Warm regards,

Amanda James
Owner/Director
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Follow us on Facebook at: 
Facebook.com/KidtasticCare/
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Stay Connected

Parent Communications

As a way to keep you well informed about what’s 
happening in our program– We offer a variety of ways 

for your family to access information through our 
website, hand-outs, monthly newsletters and also 

weekly email and text reminders. 

Please visit our Current Families page to access 
the latest program updates at:

YourKidtastic.com/Parents/

Share the Love | February 1-28th
Bring a Friend to School or Refer Someone you Know and get Rewarded!
Students are invited to bring a friend for a day at Kid-Tastic. This day is intended to give prospective 
parents and their child the ability to get a feel for the school and see if Kid-Tastic is the right �t for 
them. Current parents, if you have a family in mind, please contact Alma to arrange for the shadow day!

Black History Month 
In February, we observe Black History Month, a time to acknowledge and honor the history of African 
Americans in the United States. We’re diving into a whole month �lled with learning, celebrating, and 
paying tribute to the incredible achievements, contributions, and history of African Americans. It’s a 
time to shine a bright light on the remarkable impact that Black individuals and communities have had 
on our nation’s history, culture, and progress.

What is Black History Month?
Black History Month, also known as African American History Month, is a special time when we focus 
on all the amazing accomplishments and journeys of African Americans throughout history. It’s like a 
big, colorful showcase where we learn, re�ect, and celebrate the rich heritage and diverse experiences 
of Black Americans.



Rererral Program
We appreciate your continuous 
support and trust in Kid-Tastic. 
As a token of our gratitude for 
your ongoing referrals, we're 
excited to share our Family 
Referral Program with you.

Here's how it works:

Current Students: You can 
invite a friend for a day at 
Kid-Tastic. This allows 
prospective parents and their 
child to experience our school 
firsthand. If you have a family in 
mind, please contact Alma 
Green to arrange a shadow 
day.

Referral Rewards: Earn credits 
based on the enrolled program:

Private Elementary Prep 
Academy: $50 Reward Credit
Kids Club Program: $20 
Reward Credit

Help us grow our Kid-Tastic 
family while earning valuable 
credits. For more information or 
to schedule a friend's visit, 
please contact Alma Green.

Thank you for being a part of 
our wonderful community!

Billing & Payments
Adjustments are being made to 
the payment policy for 
customers, please expect the 
following changes: 

As of September 1st 2023, a 
$20 late fee will be applied to 
outstanding accounts paid after 
5pm on the 1st of each month. 
We will offer courtesy to 
customers that contact us in 
advance to make any 
necessary arrangements. 

Transportation Policy Updates: 
Effective August 1st 2023

An address change fee of $25 
will be required for any route 
changes. A $5 charge will be 
required to add on an additional 
address.

Monthly payments are due on 
the 1st of month by 5:00PM. 
For questions about your 
account, please contact Alma 
Green Enrollment Specialist at 
414-502-5515 or via email 
algreen@yourkidtastic.com.

YourKidTastic.com414.502.5515Follow Us: Facebook.com/KidtasticCare

There is parking available to all 
customers along the north gate. 
Parking is prohibited in the 
circle at the main entrance 
(reserved for company 
vehicles/transportation only) do 
not park in handicap spaces .

Upcoming Events
February: Black History Month

February: Bring a Friend to School

March 29th: Good Friday 
                     (8am-12pm)

April 26th: Parent Conferences
                   (8am-1pm)

April 29th: May 3rd Spring Break
                   (K3-K5)

May 16th: Pre-K Graduation 

May 17th: K2 Award Ceremony

May 24th: Last Day of School
                  (8am-2pm)

May 27th: Memorial Day

May 28th - 31st: Mini Camp


